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BY E-MAIL 
 
September 23, 2009 
 
Norm Ryckman 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
P.O. Box 650 
Scarborough ON  M1K 5E3 
 
 

FURTHER LETTER OF DIRECTION  
 
Dear Mr. Ryckman: 
 
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 

Leave to Construct 
 Board File No. EB-2009-0187 
 
On September 22, 2009 the Ontario Energy Board issued its Notice of Application and 

the Letter of Direction relating to your Leave to Construct application.  Immediately after 

receiving the Letter of Direction, Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. asked if some of the 

service can be conducted by e-mail because certain interested parties, by their own 

choice, did not provide a mailing address. 

 

In addition to all the directions in the original Letter of Direction dated September 22, 

2009, (attached) you are directed: 

 

1. To immediately serve a copy of the Notice, together with a copy of the relevant 

application by e-mail to those parties that did not provide an address for service 

by courier or registered mail. 

 

2. To file with the Board an affidavit evidence proving the above e-mail service. 
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Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
Encl: 
 
cc: Mr. Scott Stoll, Aird & Berlis LLP 


